
Mr. Arm
s

Physical Education
K-5

Welcome families to Mr. Arms’s
Physical Education Class. I

will be your child’s PE teacher
for this year. I have planned

some fun
activities for you child and
hope that he or she have
plenty of fun. This will

be my 33rd year with the
district and I’m looking forward

to having
fun with my students.


